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March 24, 2025 Americas Price Increase

Dear Valued Partner,

This letter provides the latest update about Johnson Controls Fire Suppression
pricing as a result of recent geopolitical and supply chain actions.

In consideration of increased costs on certain goods stemming from surcharges,
duty liability or other costs in relation to raw materials and finished goods, some
products may be subject to price increases. We are continuing to explore solutions
to mitigate the impact on your business while maintaining a best-in-class supply
chain. This includes considering all available options to ensure reliability and
affordability.

Given increased costs on certain goods, we will adjust our prices effective Monday,
March 24, 2025 across the Americas region as follows:

* 9% on all sprinklers
* 7% on valves/devices

Please note that any order is subject to price adjustment upon notice prior to
shipment in accordance with our sale terms and conditions, which can be viewed
here.

The situation continues to change rapidly and we will share more details with you as
s00n as we are able. If you have any questions, please contact your local sales
representative.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Anna Khanova

Vice President of Global Sales, Fire Suppression
Johnson Controls
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